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Our integrated learning theme this term will see us diving into
cultural celebrations and festivals around the world. Students will
explore a range of traditions and festivities, hopefully sparking
curiosity and perhaps even inspiring some future travel dreams!

In mathematics, we’ll be developing confidence and accuracy in
division, geometry, measurement, and probability. This term will also
include opportunities for revision and gap analysis as we prepare
students for the next stage of their learning journey in 2026.

In writing, students will be preparing and presenting speeches. This
can be a real challenge, as speaking in front of others often means
stepping outside our comfort zones. Our teachers will be supporting
students through this process, helping them build both skills and
confidence. We look forward to our class and team speech
presentations, with the finals taking place in Week 6, ahead of the
Parumoana competition.

We also have our school athletics in Week 2 – a chance for students
to show their Kia Māia spirit and celebrate effort, determination, and
achievement. Please ensure children have appropriate footwear
both in the lead-up to athletics and on the day itself to support their
participation and enjoyment.

Term 4 also brings with it the return of the sun and warmer weather
(hopefully!). Please remember to apply sunscreen in the mornings
and ensure students have their school hats. Hats are compulsory
during break times and outdoor activities from Labour Weekend.

We can’t wait to see the learning, creativity, and growth this final
term of the year will bring.

Ngā mihi nui,
Team Rimu

WELCOME BACK RIMU WHĀNAU!
Welcome back to Term 4! We’re looking forward to an action-packed
and exciting term of learning, discovery, and celebration. We began the
term with Book Week, and it has been wonderful to see the excitement
and high engagement from our learners. Reading is such an important
part of learning, and this week has reinforced just how much joy and
inspiration books can bring.

NEWS

Room 16 - Keegan Martin
kmartin@adventure.school.nz
Room 17 - Emma Harris
eharris@adventure.school.nz
Room 18 - Alisa Schilder
aschilder@adventure.school.nz
Room 20 - Carla Nickson
cnickson@adventure.school.nz
Bianca van Berkel (Tuesday)
bvanberkel@adventure.school.nz
Room 21 - Andrea Nichols
anichols@adventure.school.nz
Team Leader - Erica Leggett 
eleggett@adventure.school.nz
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To help reinforce the learning
happening in class, there is a
Google Classroom called Rimu
– Activities for Home. This
space includes activities that
align with what we’re covering
in class and are a great way to
support your child’s
understanding and retention of
key learning.
If you'd like to explore these
activities with your child at
home, you can join the
classroom using this code:
tvpxaknt.

📌  Your child already knows
how to access Google
Classroom, so they’ll be able to
show you how to log in!
Thank you for your continued
support with your child’s
learning journey.

WHAT'S COMING UP?

SUPPORTING
LEARNING AT HOME

RIMU SYNDICATE


